
 

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS! 
 
TO HELP OUR NURSING RESIDENTS AND STAFF 
Do you enjoy helping older adults? Would you like to share your time and 
talents in a deeply meaningful way? The Pines at Davidson, a continuing 
care retirement community, is seeking volunteers to help its Health 
Center staff and residents.  

Due to severe nursing staff shortages, volunteers are especially needed 
to assist The Pines’ Health Care staff. This is a great opportunity to help 
lift the spirits of residents and staff during these challenging times! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers are 
needed to  

• Help nursing 
residents during 
meals  

• Provide nursing 
residents with light 
(non-medical) 
assistance and 
companionship  

• Provide one-on-one 
assistance with 
resident activities, 
including music or 
other sensory 
therapies 

• Assist with 
technology 

• Escort residents 
to/from meals, 
activities, beauty 
parlor 

• Assist with household 
services such as 
opening blinds, 
making beds, hanging 
clothes 

• Provide mail delivery 
• Read to residents 

 
 

TO VOLUNTEER 
Please call or email 

Heather Hartwig 
 

704-896-1499 
hhartwig@thepinesatdavidson.org 

400 Avinger Lane 
Davidson, NC 28036 

 

 

 

Volunteer hours are very flexible.  

There are also other volunteer opportunities at 
The Pines, especially in our Culinary Dept. Part-
time and full-time nursing and culinary paid 
positions are available as well: Career 
Opportunities  

To ensure the community’s safety, all volunteers 
and staff must be vaccinated and screened 
when entering The Pines.  
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